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ENROLLMENT FOR THE 16-17 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
Enrollment will be held on Tuesday, August 9th from 12:00 to 6:00 PM and on Wednesday, 
August 10th from 8:00 AM to 4:30 PM.  Students in grades PreK-5 will enroll at the elementary 
building and students in grades 6-12 will enroll at the high school building.   
 
A representative from the Kansas Star Casino will be at enrollment distributing the Kansas 
Reward Cards for all students in grades K-12.  Parents or guardians must show valid ID to pick 
up the reward cards.  Parents of any new students need to show valid ID and an enrollment 
form when picking up the reward cards.   
 
New Student Enrollment Requirements:  copy of birth certificate, copy of social security card,  
immunization record, and also for students and 9 and younger, a completed health 
assessment.   

ARGONIA ELEMENTARY 
   BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT! 

 
 Wednesday, August 24th     4:30 to 6:00 PM 

 
All elementary students and their parents are invited to come in 

and visit with teachers and put away school supplies to help  
ensure a smooth start to the first day of school. 

 
We look forward to seeing you!!! 

 

 

JH/HS iPad Parent Meetings  
Parents of all incoming 6th graders and any new students are required to attend an iPad Parent Meeting 
before your child will be allowed to take home his or her iPad.  You may choose from one of two meet-
ings: 
 
Monday, August 15 at 7:00 PM or Tuesday, August 16 at 7:00 PM.  Both meetings will be held in 
the high school library.  Your child must attend the meeting with you. 
 
If you are unable to attend, you need to make arrangements with Mr. Dewlen for you and your child to 
meet with him to go over the information.  Your child will not be allowed to take the iPad home until 
after this requirement has been met. 

 

First Day of School 
Thursday,  

August 25th 
 
PreK:  8:05-11:30 AM 
K-12:  8:05 AM -  3:45 PM 



 

PTO MEETING      

 
 
 

THE FIRST PTO MEETING OF THE YEAR WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 17TH 
AT 7:00 PM IN THE ELEMENTARY CAFETERIA.  WE WILL BE JUMPING RIGHT INTO 

GETTING READY FOR THE SOUP SUPPER. 
 

WE HOPE YOU WILL JOIN US TO LEARN MORE ABOUT PTO AND WHAT YOU CAN DO TO 
SUPPORT OUR SCHOOLS! 

 

District Information such as the 16-17 Calendar,  Free and 
Reduced Meal Application, School Supply Lists, 
Textbook and Meal Fees, physical form, and monthly  

activity calendars can all be accessed on our webpage at 
www.argonia359.org 

SPORTS PHYSICALS 
JH and HS students attending Argonia Public Schools who plan to 
participate in sports and/or cheerleading must have a physical on 
file with the school before they will be allowed to participate in any 
practices or activities.   

 

Fall practice begins on Monday, August 15th  
 
Physicals must be completed by a physician and turned in to the  
student’s coach or the high school office.    
 
Physical forms are available in the high school office or on the dis-
trict webpage www.argonia359.org and on the KSHSAA webpage 
www.kshsaa.org. 


